
Jesmond Park Academy Virtual Open Evening 
 

 

This year, due to the ongoing challenges and 

restrictions on gatherings resulting from 

Coronavirus, Jesmond Park Academy will be 

having a pre-prepared Year 6 virtual open 

event.  This will include resources that parents will 

be able to access through the school website from 

Thursday 15th October onwards.  We will be 

delivering prospectuses to our primary schools 

over the coming weeks to give out to Year 6 

children in time for the resources going onto the 

school website.  There is a news item for parents 

and carers on our school website with further 

information and any further updates will also 

appear there. 


